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A Song for RICC 
 

A concert will take place at 8pm on the 6th of July at the Bayside School Drama Studio in aid of the 

local charity Research into Childhood Cancer. The concert has been organised by the school's 

Head of Chemistry, Dr Danny Capurro. He is being supported by a number of other local 

musicians and the concert will also provide a platform for some of the students to display their 

talents. 

 

The concert will consist of a varied mix of popular and rock music. Rehearsals are going well and 

Dr Capurro believes that it has all the makings of an enjoyable evening's entertainment. RICC is a 

charity very close to his heart and he is hopeful that the concert will be well supported by the 

general public. 

 

Tickets priced £5 are available from Bayside School Reception. 
 

 


